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Comments: I have lived in states from Ca, Colo, NM, AZ and followed wild horses for years.  I would request

there is NO horrific cruel spaying done to our horses.  Obviously,

The problem for these wild horses is sheep! Domestic sheep in the area need more forage! This is what's driving

the FS decision to reduce our wild horse herd there.  OUR priorities should not be domestic animals, but wildlife,

and wild horses.  They are an icon to freedom, beauty, and wildness.  Families are loyal, older horses are

respected (more than our human race does), and discruption of these amazing animals is not required domestic

animals did not rule on our tax payer lands.  Some fertility injections would be better than any cruel spaying of

these sensitive intelligent beings.  Respect them, please!


